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Board of Supervisors Chair Randall to Deliver State of the County Address May 
25 

Loudoun County Board of Supervisors Chair Phyllis J. Randall is scheduled to deliver her 
annual State of the County address Wednesday, May 25, 2022. The program will begin at 6:00 p.m. 
Chair Randall will deliver the address from the Board Room at the Loudoun County Government 
Center, 1 Harrison Street SE in Leesburg.  

 
Members of the public may view the address online and on television as well as in person. 

There are several options available:  
 

• Watch Online 
o Live on the Loudoun County government Facebook page. 
o Streaming live on the Loudoun County Government website at 

loudoun.gov/meetings. 
• Watch on Television  

o Comcast channel 23. 
o Verizon FiOS channel 40. 

• Attend in Person 
o Loudoun County Government Center, 1 Harrison St. SE, Leesburg 

 
The text of the address will be available at loudoun.gov/chair following the address.  

 
# # #  

 
 
 
 

http://www.loudoun.gov/
mailto:Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov
https://www.facebook.com/LoudounCountyVa/
https://www.loudoun.gov/meetings
http://www.loudoun.gov/chair

